

The Federal Redistribution 2006 QUEENSLAND



Objection Number 24

Noosa Council

1 page



Your Ref:



10 July 2006

AUSTRALIAN ELECTORAL COMMISSION GPO BOX 2590 BRISBANE OLD 4001

Dear Sir

Re: Proposal for Queensland Federal Electoral Redistribution

The Australian Electoral Commission's proposal for changes to the Commonwealth electoral boundaries in Queensland was considered by Noosa Council at its meeting on 6 July 2006.

At that time, the Council resolved to make a submission to your Commission regarding the proposed boundary changes.

Noosa Council's preference is to stay in the Fairfax Division on the basis that:-

- (a) There is no common community interest with the Wide Bay Division; and
- (b) The interests of the Noosa Shire area would be better served if Noosa remained as part of the Fairfax Division centred on the Sunshine Coast.

Further, Noosa Council would strongly oppose any proposal to split Noosa Shire into two separate Commonwealth electoral divisions.

We trust that the Commission will take this submission into account in its finalisation of the Commonwealth electoral boundaries in Queensland.

Yours faithfully

Brett de Chastel

DIRECTOR CORPORATE SERVICES

OBJECTION N=24



Email: mailbox@noosa.qld.gov.au